
From: Charlene Auld
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:04:24 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Charlene Auld

Charlene Auld
csonnier@san.rr.com
8586990865
10539 Abalone Landing Terrace
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Ruth and Marvin Bauch
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:59:29 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ruth and Marvin Bauch
mbauch1@san.rr.com
(858) 350-1375
13098 Walking Path Place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Len Brenner
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:35:26 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Just wondering if today's postponement is because you are asking for more handouts from Kilroy.

Sincerely,

Len Brenner
brenner.len@gmai.com
8587930988
13383 Heston Place
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Christina O.Brown
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:31:12 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Christina O. Brown
carmelvalleyite@SAN.RR.COM
858.481.8320
13384 Tiverton Road
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Marilyn Burke
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:06:24 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
I am a long-time Carmel Valley resident and experience overcrowded streets and waiting through
multiple cycles of stoplights on a daily basis.  As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has
been vigorously debated in the community for the past several years. Thousands of local residents and
tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised serious concerns about the project. In particular I cannot
imagine how bad the traffic delays will be in my neighborhood if this uncontemplated, oversized
development goes forward.  Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more are
speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Burke
mburke279@gmail.com
6196962681
5116 Great Meadow Drive
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Sarah Buzi
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:13:43 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Sarah Buzi
sarahboonen@yahoo.com
8585521332
4026 Carmel Brooks Way
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Larry Buzy
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:12:25 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Larry Buzy
noded7@yahoo.com
8585521332
4026 Carmel Brooks Way
San Diego, 92130 
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From: glenna carpenter
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:03:56 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

glenna carpenter
glennacarpenter1@gmail.com
858-461-1048
13256 tiverton
san diego, 92130 
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From: Sherri Earle
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:50:10 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,
Sherri Earle

Sherri Earle
searle@san.rr.com
8587947284
4176 Kewood Court
San Diego, 92130 
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From: David Economou
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:11:17 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.   Traffic in the area is
already terrible.  One Paseo will only make it worse!

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

David Economou
daveeco@excite.com
858-259-8560
2222 carmel valley rd.
del mar, 92014 
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From: Mike Fouquette
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:32:25 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Mike Fouquette
afouquette@san.rr.com
8582165526
4820 Riding Ridge Road
San Diego, CA, 92130 
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From: Richard Grant
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:31:28 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Richard Grant
drgrantmail@gmail.com
858 755 -6996
3791 Overpark Rd
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Donna Greenberg
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:25:33 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Donna Greenberg
donna.g.rem@gmail.com
8586826147
13661 ruette le parc
del mar, 92014 
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From: gary jones
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:51:21 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

gary jones
joanjones551@gmail.com
8584811954
551orchid lane
del mar, 92014 
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From: James A.Larrimore
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:25:58 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
The controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the past several
years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised serious concerns
about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo as a dangerous precedent for
development in the City.

The City Council reconsidered the project today, May 18, and will continue on May 21.

I respectfully request that you rescind the City Council's decision on May 21.

If the Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled
for the June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election.

Sincerely,
James A. Larrimore

James A. Larrimore
JamesLarrimore@san.rr.com
858-509-9604
14044 Rue San Remo
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Nancy and james leitner
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:13:59 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Nancy and james leitner
nmleitner@gmail.com
8584610546
6068 African holly trail
San diego, 92130 
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From: Mike Lindberg
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:05:24 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Mike Lindberg
ml@Ieee.org
858 663 2642
3258 Lower Ridge Rd.
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Carol LIPMAN
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:02:23 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Carol LIPMAN
carollipman@yahoo.com
8584818916
12807 Corbett act
san Diego, 92130 
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From: Deb Mackay
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:09:12 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Deb Mackay
macdebbie@yahoo.com
8587930931
12595 Caminito Mira Del Mar
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Kathleen McClellan
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:22:06 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,   Kathleen McClellan

Kathleen McClellan
kathemac26@gmail.com
858-755-7145
2472 Oakridge Cove
Del Mar, 92014 
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From: Jon Meinert
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:29:49 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jon Meinert
mr.jon.meinert@gmail.com
858-395-2800
13195 Capstone Drive
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Lilla Momtahen
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 6:51:58 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Lilla Momtahen
Nutritionistlilla@yahoo.com
8582055475
129 10th Street, apt. f
Del mar, 92014 

mailto:Nutritionistlilla@yahoo.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: David Nourok
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:56:14 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

David Nourok, MD
nourok@yahoo.com
858-735-0252
5252 Avenida Cantaria
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Beth Ritchie
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:01:54 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Beth Ritchie
beth@thehousecounsel.com
858-481-8617
7654 Sonata Lane
San Diego, 92127 
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From: Kunal Roy
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:16:55 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Kunal Roy
kroysd@yahoo.com
858-405-7967
13613 Torrey Hill Court
SanDiego, 92130 
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From: Vicki Rutherford
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:34:24 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Vicki Rutherford
Vickir526@gmail.com
858-794-0738
4883 Brookburn Dr
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Bradley P Schluter
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:40:49 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Bradley P Schluter
bradschluter@gmail.com
8587947085
13616 Glencliff Way
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Keith Sonnier
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:06:42 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Keith Sonnier

Keith Sonnier
kesonnier@gmail.com
8586990864
10539 Abalone Landing Terrace
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Diane Sparks
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:47:59 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Diane Sparks
jysparks@rocketmail.com
858-481-9975
4117 Sturgeon Ct
San Diego, 92130 
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From: James Sparks
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:49:48 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

James Sparks
jimsparks10@gmail.com
619-980-2185
4117 Sturgeon Ct
San Diego, 92130 

mailto:jimsparks10@gmail.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Matthew Sparks
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 7:50:37 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Matthew Sparks
msparks0721@pointloma.edu
858-395-0019
4117 Sturgeon Ct
San Diego, 92130 
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From: patricia tastad
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:16:27 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

patricia tastad
luvmypops@gmail.com
6199711815
131 shippey lane
del mar, 92014 
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From: Jennifer Wells
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 6:56:14 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Wells
jwells9@san.rr.com
858-481-6970
12815 via Nieve
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Ken Wetstone
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:04:35 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Ken Wetstone
kwetstone@gmail.com
619-518-5130
3639 Fallon Circle
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Steve Wingis
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:58:41 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
Thank you all for today's painful lesson in how city politics work! 

I attended today's meeting and was disappointed with your decision and the behavior of the Council.   
I've certainly learned that it is a waste of time for a citizen like me to try and be involved in our city
government. It was so obvious today that most of the council doesn't care WHAT the people think.  Just
what the developers think!

Why is it important that the DEVELOPERS come up with a compromise?

The majority of people in Carmel Valley are in favor of a nice development that doesn't choke our
neighborhood with traffic.  That would mean a smaller development.  Kilroy wouldn't make AS MUCH
money.  Excuse me if I put the community ahead of their profits.

And the City  Council should as well.  You're supposed to look out for our best interests.  What a
surprise to find out that you really don't care. 

We shouldn't have to sit in un-mitigatable traffic for years to come so that Kilroy can maximize their
investment.

Please reconsider your support of the One Paseo project.

Sincerely,

Steve Wingis

Steve Wingis
swingis@mindspring.com
858-794-8897
13303 Glencliff Way
San Diego, 92130 

mailto:swingis@mindspring.com
mailto:SherriLightner@sandiego.gov
mailto:LorieZapf@sandiego.gov
mailto:ToddGloria@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MyrtleCole@sandiego.gov
mailto:MarkKersey@sandiego.gov
mailto:ChrisCate@sandiego.gov
mailto:ScottSherman@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:DavidAlvarez@sandiego.gov
mailto:MartiEmerald@sandiego.gov
mailto:KevinFaulconer@sandiego.gov
mailto:CityClerk@sandiego.gov


From: Melissa Wolfson
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 8:05:33 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Melissa Wolfson
mwolfson2010@gmail.com
858-793-0564
4209 Kerwood Ct.
San Diego, 92130 
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From: Robert Worms
To: Councilmember Sherri Lightner; CouncilMember Lorie Zapf; Councilmember Todd Gloria; Councilmember Myrtle

Cole; Councilmember Mark Kersey; CouncilMember Chris Cate; Councilmember Scott Sherman; CouncilMember
David Alvarez; CouncilMember Marti Emerald; Mayor Kevin Faulconer; CLK City Clerk

Subject: Protect San Diego"s Neighborhoods
Date: Monday, May 18, 2015 9:10:26 PM

Dear Members of the City Council,
               
As you know, the controversial One Paseo project has been vigorously debated in the community for the
past several years. Thousands of local residents and tens of thousands of San Diegans have raised
serious concerns about the project. Four community planning boards rejected One Paseo and now more
are speaking out about the dangerous precedent its approval set for development in the City.

By ignoring the Carmel Valley, Del Mar Mesa, Torrey Pines and Torrey Hills community planning boards,
the City Council sent a message that the feedback from planning groups has a negligible impact on land
use decisions, and thus community planning groups have no important role to play in future
development of their neighborhoods. I could not disagree more.  

In a few weeks, the City Council will have the opportunity to reconsider the project, and I respectfully
request that you give that reconsideration the time and attention it deserves.

If, after careful consideration, you are still unwilling to rescind the City Council's decision, and the
Council instead elects to place the issue on the ballot, I ask that you ensure it is fairly scheduled for the
June 2016 Primary Election, not a special election paid for by Kilroy Realty.

Sincerely,

Robert Worms
Robworms@gmail.com
858-245-5278
3845 Kendall st, c
San Diego, 92109 
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